
I am writing in regards to the noise recommendations for Centennial Airport in Colorado. 
 
My family lives near the airport, and we support the recommendations to limit noise. In 
particular, we would support banning "Stage 1" aircraft entirely, and to eliminate "Stage 2" 
aircraft from 10 p.m. to 7 a.m. 
 
Thank you for considering the needs of our growing community. 
 
Regards, 
 
Julie Philipsen 
11698 E. Powers Avenue 
Englewood CO 80111 
720-489-5624  


